Midwest Early Corvette Club

May 13th, 2025

* meeting was held at Zio's Pizzeria 12997 West Center Road, Omaha, NE

*Notes typed from a recording made by Bob Grinnell

President Mark Naslund called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. There were 50 members present. New members and potential members were welcomed.

The following officers were present: President Mark Naslund, Vice President Ron Gillis, Treasurer Bill Wichita (not present), Governor Steve Bronner, Activities Committee Nancy Bronner and Jo Anne Garber, Webmaster Mike McCarron, Ambassador Bob Grinnell, Secretary Danna Grinnell (not present), and Ombudsman Terry Foster.

Welcome, Introductions, and Announcements

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

President Naslund announced all of the May birthdays (Johanna Eck, Cheryl Headley, KC McCarron (rumor has it she got a trip to Hawaii!), DoDi McDonnell, Jo Ann Leners) and the May anniversaries (Steve and DoDi McConnell, Charles and Mickie Moriarty, Scott and Colleen Rasmussen, Don and Valerie Keeton)

Thoughts and prayers were sent to Mickie Lee.

The next **officers/board meeting** will be held on **May 27th at 6:30** pm at a designated board member location

The next membership meeting will be held on **July 8th, 2025 at 6:30 p.m.** at **Zio's Pizza on 132nd and Center**

Action items- approval of the April 8th, 2025 minutes

Report from Officers

Treasurer- (Ron Gillis) reported that we have a balanced account with \$14,164.14

Governor- Steve Bronner - nothing

Ambassador- Bob Grinnell—-nothing
Webmaster- Mike McCarron -nothing
Ombudsman- Terry Foster - nothing to report

Activities- looking for ideas for fun things to do— please submit suggestions Saturday night dinners are at 5:00 contact Nancy for information— the group text for dinner has been updated with new members added

Gateway to the West Car Show

June 7th
Lots of information has been sent and discussed
Volunteers are still needed
No longer able to use the Police Station and Parking lot

Mackinac Island — a road trip has been planned for June! Information has been sent to your emails. - 14 cars have signed up to go Group booking issues were discussed Lilac festival will be going on

Mark Naslund presented information on a family fun day being held at Cedar Creek

May 17th noon-6
Drive cars down to show
Reservations have been made for dinner
Dessert party at Naslund's afterwards—-water available here too BYOB
See Mark if interested

Southwest Community College

A list of students receiving our scholarships was given—a visit to the college is being planned

H & H all Chevy Show will be July 20th

Meet at El Bee's

Ashland Parade will be July 19th

Old Business-

-Club Apparel- Center Trophy has everything

NO MEETING ON JUNE 10th!!!

Raffle \$94— winner Bob Redmond Fixed Income Dinner -\$20 Jo Anne Garber